School places for
four year olds!

Apply now online for a school place at
www.brighton-hove.gov.uk/schooladmissions

If your child was born between 1September 2017 and 31 August 2018,
you need to apply for a school place by

15 January 2022
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For a hard copy of the

application pack please email

the School Admissions Team at &I@I&
schooladmissions@brighton-hove.gov.uk Brighton & Hove
or phone 01273 293653. City Council



